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Agenda V.B.1.
December 9, 2021

To:   Members, Board of Education
 Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

      
From:  Lisa K. Rider, executive director of business services

Date:   December 2, 2021
 
Re:  Certification of Final Property Tax Levy Payable 2022

RECOMMENDATION: that the Board of Education certify the final 
property tax levy for taxes payable in 2022 of $41,398,166.89 as 
presented.

General - RMV, Voter Approved  $ 14,109,364.71 
General - RMV, Other       5,708,609.83 
General - NTC, Voter Approved       3,620,365.30 
General - NTC, Other       5,927,884.52 
Community Service       1,602,378.53 
General Debt Service, Voter Approved       3,496,168.21 
General Debt Service, Other       5,637,505.15 
OPEB/ Pension, Other       1,295,890.64 

Total  $ 41,398,166.89 

The final levy recommended for approval this evening is in the amount of 
$41,398,166.89.  This represents the District’s maximum levy authority and reflects a 
6.15% decrease from the payable 2021 property tax levy.  This certified levy funds 
the fiscal year of 2022-2023.

I recommend approval of the final levy for taxes payable in 2022 of $41,398,166.89.

Attachment:  Final Levy Comparison Payable 2021 and 2022


